
  

     
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

   
 

 
 

    
 

    
 

   
 
  

 
   

 
  

 
   

 
      

 
 
 

ADDENDUM 1 

December 31, 2019 

RFP PS 20-20 

LEASE OF FIFTEEN (15) NEW CARDIAC MONITOR/DEFBRILATORS 

This addendum is to provide answers to questions submitted by vendors. 

1. Question: Does the County have any old monitors they would like to trade in for credit 
towards the new lease? 
Response: No, we will not be trading in any devices. 

2. Question:  Regarding data management, how many people do you want to have access to 
annotate the patient records? 
Response: Four 

3. Question:  Regarding data transmission, how many tablets need to have the capability to 
transmit 12-leads? 
Response: All monitors should have that capability 

The opening date for this RFQ remains January 15, 2020 at 3:00 PM CST. 
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